
St. Helen’s Divorced Faith and 

Fellowship Club News 

 

October Highlights 

St. Helen’s Divorced Faith and Fellowship 

club members have been busy this 

October! On October 4th, we went on a hike 

at Starved Rock, and then went to Mass at 

St. Mary’s in Utica. We ran into the Burgoo 

fest, and we all want to go back next year. 

     The support group at St. Elizabeth Seton 

continued to meet and went out to dinner 

together. Their meetings continue this 

month! 

 

Upcoming Events: 

• Saturday, October 28, Dinner at Sweetgreens followed by minigolf. Contact: John 

Frederick, jdfredericj@icloud.com,  480-365-8820 

• Saturday, November 4, 4 – 8 PM.  Mass at St. Mary of Gostyn followed by dinner. 

Contact: Lydia Finney, lydia.finney@gmail.com, 224-392-4560 

• Tuesday, November 7, 7 –9 PM. Divorce Support Group meeting at St. Elizabeth Seton 

using the book and video series ‘Living Joy.’ Contact: John Frederick, 

jdfredericj@icloud.com, 480-365-8820 

• Tuesday, November 21, 7-8:30 PM. Divorce Support Group social outing. Contact: John 
Frederick, jdfredericj@icloud.com,  480-365-8820 

• Saturday, December 2, 4 PM – 8 PM.  Mass at St. Daniel the Prophet followed by dinner. 

Contact: Lydia Finney, lydia.finney@gmail.com, 224-392-4560 

Ready to connect? 

Share your contact info with us and we’ll reach out. 

bit.ly/StHelensClub 
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